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9 January 2017 

 

COBURG CRESCENT  

 

Dear Palace Road estate resident   

 

First of all I would like to wish you and your family & neighbours a Happy New Year. 

 

We last met with the residents association in April 2016 following workshops in January & March. 

We have now sorted out the funding for the new centre at Coburg Crescent and would now like to 

invite you to a meeting on Thursday 26th January at 7pm at Laburnum Hall SW2 3NS. 

 

At the meeting we want to update you on the plans for the centre at Coburg which will include: a 

day service for adults with learning disabilities, short & long term flats for adults with learning 

disabilities, a community space, a cafe and a shop. We will also explain the next steps and how to 

get involved. 

 

We will talk about how you would like to be kept up to date with the project – and I must apologise 

for not being in touch earlier. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on the 26th January. If you cannot make the meeting but want more 

information then please contact Malvina Edwards-Drayton on 020 7926 4521 or email 

MEdwardsDrayton@lambeth.gov.uk. 
 

Kind regards 

 

 
Fiona Connolly 

Project sponsor 
Director of Adult Social Care 

Tel: 020 7926 1702 

Email: fconnolly@lambeth.gov.uk 
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